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Jacobs New Zealand Limited 

  

31 May 2016 

Auckland Council  

Private Bag 92300  

Auckland 1142  

Attention: Tim Hegarty 

 

Subject: Errata to AEE North Harbour Watermain and Northern Interceptor in Shared 

Corridor  

Dear Tim 

Further to our discussions Friday 27
th
 May, we have sought clarification with respect to the 

paragraph in the Assessment of Effects on the Environment report lodged for the North 
Harbour Watermain and Northern Interceptor in the shared corridor project relating to potential 
settlement.  This letter serves as an errata notice to amend the third paragraph on page 84 to 
read: 

Trenched sections will be largely confined to the road reserve and features either side of the 
trench are likely to settle.  Without mitigation, potential adverse settlement effects greater than 
10mm may extend into residential properties at some locations depending on ground 
conditions.  At very limited locations, these would extend into buildings or house footprints 
within these properties; in all cases settlement is considered “slight” (lower than 20mm) (note 
that less than 10mm is considered within the range of settlement that would result from 
seasonal weather conditions). 

We would appreciate a copy of this errata being enclosed or appended to all Auckland Council 

copies of the AEE that have been provided. 

An amended electronic version of the whole AEE can be provided on request if you consider 

that necessary or appropriate. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Karyn Sinclair  

Principal Planner  

021814463  

karyn.sinclair@jacobs.com  

Copies to: Terry Conner 

 


